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Phone message tapping

The Commission has discussed the issue of phone message tapping in light of the Clive Goodman 
case. It resolved to write to the editor of the News of the World with a number of questions arising 
from the matter, once sentencing has taken place.

ENDS

For further information, please contact Stephen Abell on 020 7831 0022.
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